
    

    

   OUR MISSION: TO TRY OUR BEST, TO TELL THE TRUTH, TO LOOK AFTER EACH OTHER AND THE COMMUNITY  

 

        “Pupils’ personal development, behaviour and welfare is OUTSTANDING” (Ofsted, 2019) 

  
  

3rd July 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are delighted to welcome your child to Stanley Crook Primary School.  In order to make the 

transition to school a successful and happy experience for your child, we would like to invite you to 

bring your child to school for the following induction sessions.  

 

Week starting 13th July:   Times to be arranged individually with parents.  Bring a favourite toy to meet 

your teachers. Parents are invited to stay with their child for this session 

which will be held outside (weather permitting) 

 

Tuesday 8th September:   9.45am - 11.15 am (Group A) and 1pm – 2.30pm (Group B) 

 

Thursday 10th September:   9.45am - 11.15am (Group B) and 1pm – 2.30pm (Group A)  

  

 Monday 14th September:     School starts at 9.35am for Team Donaldson who don’t have siblings in 

school and at earlier times for pupils who already have siblings in school. 

Full details are found in the whole school organisition letter.   

 

Unfortunately, under the current guidance, we will be unable to allow parents into school to 

accompany children. 

 

From Monday 14th September, children are welcome to remain in school throughout the entire school 

day. However, several parents have suggested they feel a shorter day might be beneficial to their 

child, especially in the first two weeks from that date and especially in cases where children have 

been out of nursery for an extended period. If this is something you would like to arrange please 

contact Mrs Wilkinson via Class Dojo.  

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

                                                     

                     Mr D Christie                                                         Mrs R Wilkinson 

                     Headteacher                                        Deputy Headteacher/ EYFS teacher 
 

 

Stanley Crook Primary School is committed to improving outcomes for all pupils 
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